
6th April 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
EASTER CHARITIES Many thanks for your generosity to Mission Together, Caritas and the Food 
Bank. The Mini Vinnies also sold crosses and the money goes back to Bethlehem. 
 
Y6 Assembly. Y6 led us in prayer this morning to remind us of the journey to the cross. 
It was a beautiful and poignant assembly leading us in the events of Holy Week. Many thanks to the 
parents that joined us this morning. Well done to Y6 and the staff. 
 
Stations of the Cross – this was led beautifully by our Prayer Leaders this week. 
 
HOLY WEEK. Please see the attached newsletter for Mass times in the Wythenshawe Area. 
 
PARENT GOVERNOR Our new parent governor is Laura Masset. Laura was the only candidate so 
was duly elected and welcomed to the Governing Body. 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
I am a parent of a child in Y3 and I have close family connections to the school. I attended the school 
as did my Mum and her siblings. My Mum works at the school and has done so for many years. 
I am local to the area and hope to bring fresh ideas to benefit both the school and the pupils. 
I would like to think I am approachable and look forward to working with other governors and 
management. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Laura Masset 
Thank you to Laura for joining our Governing Body and many thanks once again to Emily Fowler for 
her work for our school in her time as parent governor. 
 
ATTENDANCE is currently 91.05%. 
The children will get certificates today for 97% attendance and above for the term and a badge 
if they also have 100% attendance all year. 
Attendance is key to your child’s learning so let us keep improving next term. 
 
WORKSHOPS. At Parents/Carers’ evening in February we asked the sort of support that you would 
like in order to help your child at home. 
 
EYFS and KS1 will be offering parent meetings for phonics and reading - letters have been given out 
by the class teachers. 
 
We will also be offering Mathematics workshops to talk about our scheme and how we teach number 
and calculations. 
EYFS/KS1 on Tuesday 25th April at 2pm in the Hall and KS2 on Thursday 4th May at 2pm in the 
Hall. Please come along if you can. 
Any information, if you are not able to attend, will be on the website after the meeting. 
 
We return to school on Monday 17th April. 
 
With prayers in Holy Week and for the week ahead, 
 

 
Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 
 


